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April 6, 1983

Mr, Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Rd.
Frederick,Md. 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

As you requested, I am sending a
copy of the story The Sun published
today about your FOI case. Unfortunate-
ly, the space limitations of today's
paper caused the story to be cut very .
considerably,

I do appreciate your help.

Regards,

le Denniston
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